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Heidi Costello

From: Tsujikawa, Kristine <ktsujikawa@kingcounty.gov>
Sent: Thursday, June 8, 2023 2:44 PM
To: ZZGrp, KCSO PCT5
Subject: [EXTERNAL] Shoreline/Precinct 5 Week In Review (June 8th)
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Chief's Message 

Tuesday, I hosted the most recent Justice Based 
Policing class here in Shoreline for three new training 
deputies and four lateral new hires. I have been the 
Program Manager for this course for the past two years 
after teaching it for the past seven years. This week I 
was fortunate to be joined by two of my ABLE 
instructors, our very own Dep. Steve Bookin, and Metro 
Sgt. Sam Speight. Both have agreed to start instructing 
this course with me moving forward. We will hopefully 

be joined in the upcoming months by Det. Tiffany Bowels-Davis out of SAU and 
Metro Dep. Mike Ramirez. I am excited for them to bring their perspectives and 
experience to this important course based in the foundation of LEED principles and 
procedural justice. Vanessa, our summer intern, will be assisting me in updating our 
presentation in the next coming months… a project long overdue and very 
important to our department. I could not be more grateful! 

Wednesday, CID, King County Housing Authority, and on-sight management for 
Ballinger Commons met Cpt. Meyer and I to discuss our recent surge in issues of 
violence, stolen vehicle dumps and narcotics reports. KCHA has recently hired 21-
year Seattle PD vet, Ponha Lim, in his retirement as their new Director of Safety 
and Security, who is eager to partner with Shoreline PD on safety/security issues 
and concerns. I will be meeting with Ponha and Executive Leadership regarding re-
establishing our former MOU with KCHA as it brought Shoreline many years of 
successful partnership before funding was re-routed south. 

Saturday marks the first Shoreline Pride hosted at our Shoreline Farmer’s Market! 
This is a double-up day, so please stop by on shift as show our support of our local 
small businesses and community.  

- Chief Park 
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Northshore Fire (Shoreline Fire) Safety 
Fair and Pancake Breakfast 

 

This past weekend, Deputy Boyer represented Kenmore at Shoreline Fire’s annual 
Safety Fair at Kenmore Station 51, impressing the crowd with his balloon skills. 

Over Three Decades of Service!  
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This past week, Detective Bobbi Wilcox celebrated her 35th year with KCSO. 
Amongst those years, Bobbi has served nearly 20 years to the City of Kenmore. 
Yes, many Kenmore Deputies regularly remind Bobbi that she is on page one of the 
department’s seniority list. 

KCSO and Kenmore are very fortunate to have Bobbi’s experience, dedication, and 
friendship for so many years. If you see Bobbi, please congratulate her on this big 
milestone. 

- Chief Moen 

Thank You for Your Support!  

 

Darla Durrant, wife of MPO Jeff Durrant, made a beautiful hand-crafted thank you 
card in appreciation for the generous donations of gift cards made by our Shoreline 
Police family. We support and value our strong LEO community!   
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'Retire Inspired' 

Detective Schmitz, following May's wellness training, 
shared that Retired Inspired was the book that 
motivated her to better manage her own retirement and 
help others do the same.  

You'll see our own Shoreline-copy in the report room 
now. Feel free to take it, read and return. When 
investing becomes a habit, time does its job and the 
road to retirement is almost simple.  

-Capt. Meyer  
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